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19/12/2023  10:14:182023/5018/P COMMNT Abhinav Shah We are the owners of 2 Willoughby Road, directly opposite the site. Unsurprisingly, we share the community's 

and owner's concern with the persistent uncivilised behaviour on the property and are supportive of efforts to 

tackle the problem through the installation of fencing and gates. However, we find the proposed design overly 

harsh and sorely lacking in any aesthetic quality unfortunately and believe that the design could be improved 

significantly. We agree that a contemporary style is appropriate, but we believe consideration should be given 

to gates that provide for limited visibility to the area from the street given that the area is somewhat unsightly. 

In addition, we believe that any fencing would benefit from pillars of a different form between the various 

sections of the proposed fencing to provide some contrast and improve the overall visual impression. Finally, 

since the owner is prepared to undertake works to the area, it would seem sensible to us to take the 

opportunity to make improvements to the entire area, which will benefit all nearby inhabitants. As such, we 

have a strong preference for a more holistic solution with a more elegant and stronger design aesthetic.
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